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I would like to continue my service as the Region 3 director.  I 
have been a regional director since 2009 and have worked on 
the All-Star committee since 1999.  I am currently a coach at 
Muskegon Oakridge entering my 22nd year.  I believe that I will 
continue to help promote and advance the great game of football 
in the State of Michigan.	
  


